
Patrick Wojtera 

I, Patrick Wojtera, am applying for the Business Faculty Representative 

for my strong connection to the DeGroote MBA community, as well as 

my own internal passion for student leadership. Being tied to the MBA 

Association at DeGroote, I value the experience of each of my peers 

and strive to strengthen their experiences as well as anyone who 

interacts with those within our program to elevate the school’s brand 

and perception. Being at the forefront for changes that directly affect our students would be 

incredibly important for me as I find myself being able to place myself in the shoes of all students 

in our related programs. The MBA Full Time program, the MBA with Co-op program, the Blended-

Learning Part-Time MBA Program, Accelerated MBA students, as well as the International and 

Domestic student populations. 

On top of this, the opportunity to learn from other faculty leadership both as students and staff 

would be an invaluable personal experience that I would take the highest honour to partake in. 

With all of this, I am happily and proudly applying for the Business Faculty Representative 

Candidate position for the GSA. 

Thank you,  

Patrick Wojtera 


